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I object to the scale of the solar farm project. It is disproportionate to local energy needs and
blights the surrounding countryside. It would make sense for government policy to adopt a more
scattered approach to the location and size of these type of projects so they may be absorbed
more readily within local environments.

Also, I understand that Sunnica's consultant, SEC Newgate, has given assurances that all use of
Golf Links Road, to construct and service the planned solar farm, has been withdrawn (as
demonstrated at recent Accompanied Site Visit) and the two areas of this road shown on the
WSP project plan sheet 6 of 24 [as No's 6-05 and 6-06] have also been totally removed from
future project plans.


